From: Desiree Kettler [mailto:dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 2:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Disclosure May 2015

Hello Steve, this email is to serve as disclosure for Brian’s official City business travel at the “Maker Cities Roundtable” in Washington D.C. on May 11. 

Expenses incurred during his stay included airfare, and ground transportation, the expenses were paid by the Urban Libraries Council.

Thank you, 

Desiree 

